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Motions

Proposal for future work programme
Mainstreaming for Women with Disabilities
 FIMITIC member associations have to collect more data within their country for the questionnaire on the situation of disabled women. 

The results of the questionnaire will be analysed to define national and European needs of women with disabilities supported by statistical data.

Joining international and European projects as a project partner is the way for FIMITIC to move forward in women’s issue. The results of the projects have to be disseminated to every FIMITIC member association regardless they took part in the project or not. 

As only project partners, we have to accept, however, that the activity we perform will not be fully in consistence with our ideas. 

Provided FIMITIC can provide enough financial support to co-fund projects, it can have more influence on giving priority to certain topics. 

Role of women with disabilities should be strengthened on national level.

FIMITIC member states are proposed to lobby in their governments that a national action plan specifically on women with disabilities will be established. The content of this action plan and the lobbing activity should be synchronized in all member associations. The well synchronized action plans could create a Europe-wide activity of disabled women funded by national governments in each country. 
